
This week on our blog, 
we thought we would like 
to share with you some 
of the exciting learning 
opportunities that we 
have had across the 
school this week. 

Itõs so good to be back 
in our classrooms,  

working together once 
more. 

In Year 3/4, Mr Gillie 
and his class have been 
inspired by E.H Shepard 
who illustrated their 

class book,  

'The Wind in the  

Willows'.  

They have been  

exploring and  

experimenting with  

various artistic  

techniques that  

illustrators use to  

capture their  

characters. They have 
been inspired by the  

vivid and rich character 
descriptions.  
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When Miss Smith spotted this appeal on  

Facebook, she leapt into action. All our Y6 and 
Y5/6 pupils got busy making Mary a card.   

What a kind gesture! 


